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Sunday Mass Times:       5.30pm (Sat Vigil), 8am, 10am, 12 noon
Portuguese Mass:       Sunday 5pm.  Chaplain Fr Marcos Pinto 020 7587 0881
Weekday Masses:       7am and 12.30pm  Saturday Masses: 9.30am and 12.30pm
Confessions on Saturday 10am-10.30am, 4.45-5.15pm, 6.30-7pm, 7.30pm
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Fourteenth Week in Ordinary Time (B)
On Friday evening Bishop Patrick 

Lynch came among us and we cele-
brated the ceremony of 

“Induction of a Parish Priest”. 
So I can happily say that I am now 

formally your parish priest!
During this ceremony I professed my 
faith and committed myself to help 
you grow and develop in your own 

faith and prayer life.
St Paul’s words today are a strong 

and heart warming reminder to all of 
us, that we are all called to follow the 
Lord, but all of us are weak; however 

St Paul tells us, 
“that when I am weak, 

then I am strong.” 
As the parish family let us re echo 

those words, that we can go 
forward together with real strength!

Peace,
Fr Richard CSsR PP 
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Monday 6th July 
Parish Surgery 4pm - 6pm 
No appointment required. 

You can also keep in touch  through  
Facebook, search for St Mary’s Roman 

Catholic Church Clapham. 
Twitter: @stmarys_clapham  

If you want to keep in touch and find out what 
is going on at the Redemptorists become our 

friend on Facebook -  
Redemptorist Vocations GB

or on Twitter: @RedemptoristsGB
Next Sunday 11th/12th of July there will be a 
collection for the Little Sisters of the Poor. 

Some of the sisters will be here to speak 
about their life and their ministry. 

  

Silence in the church before and after mass 
is a huge curtesy to our fellow parishioners.    
REDEMPTORIST YOUTH MINISTRY (RYM) 

invites young adults (18-35) to our PRAY, 
PLAY & PICNIC Night in Hyde Park, London 
on Thursday 9th July from 630pm onwards! 
There will be time for PRAYER in the park, 

then time for PICNIC (PLEASE Bring your own 
food and drink). Then we will have some time 

to PLAY (games, football, tennis, rounders 
etc) Follow us on Twitter @RYM_GB 

Meet at 630pm outside Hyde Park Corner 
tube station. If arriving later just contact Paul 
by email paul.murphy@redemptorists.co.uk 

For more info on RYM Young Adult Group or if 
you would like to join please contact Paul by 

email above or 0775 123 7473 
As advertised, this Sunday is the day when 
the Parish Pastoral Council asks you to think 
about what more you can do for the parish! 
There are many forms of ministry and work 
that need dedicated people to say, “Yes.” If 
you are thinking, “I’d like to volunteer, but…” 

then think again of the words of St. Paul!
Dates for your diary…

Sunday 12th July
Little Sisters of the Poor - Collection

A Man for all Seasons play in monastery 
gardens at 4pm 

Sunday 19th July 
Feast of the Most Holy Redeemer
The Redemptorists major feast.

Please pray for all those who are sick.
Maura O’Connor, Sr Chris Fealey, Pat 

Howard, Zbyszek Choroszewski,  
Tony Walsh.  

If you would like someone to be named in 
this section of the bulletin, please hand their 

name into the office. 
Those who died recently,  

Sr Patricia Walsh OP,  Victoria Tracht, Mary 
Stegner, Eileen McCarthy, Tim Nolan. 

            

Those whose anniversaries occur at this 
time: Julia Walsh, Joseph Etienne, Patrick 

Peter Kersse, Catherine Nugent. 
Welcome to Tea and Coffee after the 10am 

Mass -  in the Monastery and the Garden. 
  

Last week’s collections:
 Gift Aid envelopes £ 426.59 

Loose plate £ 1,138.75                                                                                                                                                                                  
Gift Aid Scheme: if you are a  tax-payer and 
you normally contribute via the loose plate 

you could join the Gift Aid Scheme and add 
an extra 25% to the collection.  

Many Thanks. 
There will be NO more First Friday lunches 
until the 2nd October 2015. Thanks to the 

ladies who organise all this. 
Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament 

There are to be a some changes around 
the arrangements for exposition. 

For the next four Fridays of July, the 
Blessed Sacrament will be exposed from 

1pm - 7pm. 
There will be NO exposition during the 

month of August.  
Sincere thanks to all those who filled out 
forms of commitment. Unfortunately there 

was not enough of you to continue with the  
existing arrangements. 

A Man for all Seasons - the play - will be 
performed in the monastery gardens on 
Sunday 12th July at 4pm. Tickets will be 

available after all masses. It promises to be 
a rewarding performance! 

Meetings this week 
Mon - Ace of Clubs 

Wed - Parish Pastoral Council
Check out www.redemptorists.co.uk

ENJOY THE WEEK!
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